On September 17, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item AC1 - Consider Head Start Contract for Delray Full Service Center:

Questions:     Why is both the county and the school board involved?  Why not one agency? 

Response:     Federal Funds for Head Start are awarded to the County Commission and they contract with the School District to run the program.
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